OCTOBER NEWSLETTER!



Hi Everyone!

Pierce and Keely Brosnan's charity event called 'Roots and Shoots' was a successful event. I hope some of you were able to meet/see both of them. Gwen Stefani and other stars were there too! I was also able to meet Pierce (see pictures soon on the website). Pierce is a truly wonderful down-to-earth person. The Zen Zone was a great spiritual area to 'read' thanks to Ariel and company. Proceeds went to the Jane Goodall's Foundation. Thank you to Sheli/Starbucks for all the help!

My predictions on the stock market 'all going bad' after class on Wednesday, September 24th did occur fast and swift. I hope those that took my advice seriously moved stocks/investments quickly.

Everyone had fun on the spiritual/psychic cruise to Mexico. Of course some strange events occurred. First of all we had spirit activity in my suite. We had at least four people witness my steel cabin door open on its own on two separate occasions. By the way, two of those witnesses saw this outside while another was inside the cabin. Some witnessed a ghost taking a nightly stroll. Many thanks to CJ for all the hard work! Thank you, Tim (in spirit) who worked the doors. Thank you to my angels/masters/guides, who worked hard on the cruise!

Upcoming Events!

Look for an upcoming workshop in November! Anyone who is interested in Spiritual/Psychic development is welcome to join my Wednesday night class (7:00pm to 8:30pm) in Anaheim. *Join people who are seeking answers!*

Spiritual Note: Any intention done purposefully with malice/negative intention is added to your karma. We should all be conscious on working on our karma daily. Thus, blessed health and spiritual wealth will surely occur.